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Hello

My wife & I live in Worlington & we are both in our  Sunnica
have not convinced us that their Lithium Ion Battery Storage Compounds
are  as safe as they should be. We are more than apprehensive about what
might happen.

I have attended a couple of the public sessions & the Sunnica officials
were unconvincing & dismissive about local concerns.

Please refuse this application or at least send Sunnica away to come up
with a safer proposal that is more sympathetic to the area. Nobody is
against solar panels but this too big & too dangerous.

Yours Sincerely

Donald & Marie MacBean

mailto:Sunnica@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



